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From: Kiss, Brian (SD)

Sent: September-30-16 2:00 PM

To: Dagdick, Elise (SD)

Cc: Leavesley, Kelly (SD)

Subject: RE: WFB comments on MMTP Environmental Monitoring Plan

Hi Elise,
After reviewing several draft documents and correspondence with Manitoba Hydro, the Wildlife and Fisheries Branch and the
Eastern Region Wildlife Section is satisfied with the most recent draft version of the Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission

Project Environmental Monitoring Plan dated Sep. 23, 2016.

-Brian Kiss
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